
 

 
 
 
 
  

Did You Know? 
 
That CHFS has a memorandum of understanding (MOU) with the Commission for Children 
with Special Health Care Needs (CCSHCN) that enables children in foster care to receive 
certain audiology services?   
 
Those who may qualify for these services are:   

 Children entering foster care with diagnosed hearing loss, who need continued 
monitoring and hearing aid checks; and 

 Babies entering foster care who failed their newborn hearing screening, or have 
risk factors for progressive or delayed hearing loss: 

o The Nurse Consultant Investigator (NCI) for each region can assist the 
worker in accessing the newborn screening reports.  

 
If you have questions regarding how to access these services, foster parents and workers  
may contact:  
 
Cathy Lester 
Commission for Children with Special Health Care Needs 
Cathy.lester@ky.gov 
(502) 429-4430, ext. 2052   

http://chfs.ky.gov/
mailto:Cathy.lester@ky.gov

